
	 With the on going tension in Zamboanga City 
between the government forces and MNLF, we 
assure the public that all victims of violence in 
the area within this specified period who need 
treatment and confinement shall be covered 
by PhilHealth. Appropriate guidelines for 
membership (for those who are not members) 
and availment of benefits shall be issued the 
soonest.

	 We pray for the safety of all in Zamboanga 
City and for early ease of tension in the said area.
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